All,

DO NOT RESPOND TO E-MAIL BELOW - THANKS

From: Bank of America [mailto:h2admin@securespot.net]
Sent: Tuesday, April 07, 2009 6:08 AM

To: ELP_Webmaster

Subject: Important Message: Your Account Has Been SUSPENDED
Importance: Low

Dear Bank of America customer,

We recently have determined that different computers have logged onto your Online Banking account, and
present before the logons.

We now need you to re-confirm your account information to us.
If this is not completed by April 9, 2009, we will be forced to suspend your account indefinitely, as it may |

purposes. We thank you for your cooperation in this manner.

To confirm your Online Banking records click on the following link:
https://online.bankofamerica.com/IdentityManagement/

Thank you for your patience in this matterm,
Bank of America Customer Service
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